
 MEMORANDUM 
 
BY FACSIMILE 
 
To: Steve Tilley, NARA  
From: Phil Golrick, ARRB 
Date: June 8, 1995 
 
I am writing to request a change of priorities from what I set out in my fax memorandum to you 
of yesterday.  With regard to HSCA documents, what we are most interested in reviewing as 
soon as possible (we hope on Monday, June 12 and Tuesday, June 13) are: 
 

-- the two documents identified in my fax of June 2; and 
 

-- the HSCA staff notes that were originally kept by the CIA and only recently given to 
NARA. 
 
We remain interested in, and intend to review shortly, the other documents identified in the fax I 
sent you yesterday.  However, our immediate priorities are as set out above. 
 
I apologize for the sudden modification and any resulting inconvenience to you or the Legislative 
Archives staff downtown.  As always, thank you for your assistance. 
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